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Submissions came in all shapes and sizes and on a 
variety of materials: wrapping paper, tissue paper, 
wall paper, cardboard, bristol board, mat board, 
pieces of cloth, etc. Some people used pictures out 
of magazines, the labels off commercial products, 
post cards or included petitions in support of their 
design.
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The final design was announced on December 15, 
1964 and the official ceremony inaugurating the 
new Canadian flag was held on February 15, 1965.
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Flags flown on Parliament 
Hill will never serve 
another official purpose, 
regardless of the time 
spent on the pole.

PWGSC started a wait list for requesting 
flags flown on Parliament Hill in the 
mid-1990’s and started changing the 
Peace Tower flag daily in 1998 to keep 
up with the demand.

The current wait time for 
a Peace Tower flag has 
increased to over 100 years!

Did you know. . .

The flag on Parliament Hill’s Peace Tower is 4.6 metres wide
by 2.3 metres tall. That’s taller than the average Canadian!

A Public Works and Government Services Canada (PWGSC) 
employee changes the Peace Tower flag every working day, 
except during unsafe weather conditions.


